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Mr. President,


We warmly welcome the delegation of Indonesia and congratulate them for the well prepared and comprehensive national report. My delegation appreciates Indonesia to improve its legal and institutional frameworks, at both national and local levels, in implementing policies and programs that focus on the promotion and protection of the rights of women, children, persons with disabilities, and older persons.

We commend Indonesia’s efforts to promote clean government, combat corruption, and improve coordination mechanism to support the implementation of the national anti-trafficking strategy. 

We encourage Indonesia to remain committed in implementing comprehensive human rights training for all military and police personnel, and to conduct training and dissemination programs on obligation and commitments on human rights. 

In this spirit, we wish to make the following recommendation:

- to continue promoting the knowledge and strengthen the capacities of the officials in preventing and handling trafficking, including in implementing special measures and care for TIPs involving the vulnerable populations.                           
Thank you, Mr. President.

